
LJWL MEMORIES
Going on a writers retreat was the
highlight of my time in the LJWL
department. Being able to be with
other writers to make meals, talk
about writing, and share ideas was
something I’ll always cherish.  

WHAT'S NEXT
In June, I’m going on a mission trip
to Italy to teach people English
and spread the gospel. It’ll be an
exciting experience!

HOPE FOR THE
FUTURE
I hope to become a published
author one day and have a ladder
in my library like in Beauty and
the Beast.
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